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Introducing a linear glide path 

The paper proposes applying a linear glide path approach from the RBA's forecasts of inflation for 
years one and two, to the mid-point of the inflation target band (2.5 per cent) in year five. This 
represents a pragmatic, symmetrical response to reducing the variance between expected forecast 
inflation and actual inflation, which has been highlighted by the prevailing economic conditions. 
Essential Energy agrees that no transition is required for the change to a simple linear glide-path as it 
is not a framework change, and is aimed at achieving the best estimate of expected inflation over the 
regulatory period.  

Potential impacts on consumer interests 

The impact of the changes proposed by the AER, given current economic conditions will result in an 
increase in revenues recovered by network businesses, and an increase in network charges for 
customers. Of importance is the symmetrical nature of the proposed changes though, such that in 
times of higher actual inflation than forecast, customer prices will be lower than without the changes. 
From a timing perspective, the implementation of these changes, while rates of return are expected to 
be very low for some time, should provide a significant buffer to increases in network charges. It is 
important that there is comprehensive engagement with customers on the proposed changes to 
demonstrate the rationale and benefits of implementing them.  

In conclusion, the AER’s proposed enhancements to the regulatory treatment of inflation are 
welcomed by Essential Energy and should help advance the national electricity objective of promoting 
efficient investment in, and efficient operation and use of, electricity services for the long-term interests 
of consumers of electricity. Essential Energy welcomes the opportunity to discuss these issues further. 
Please contact our Head of Regulatory Affairs, Natalie Lindsay on  or 
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Yours sincerely 

 

Chantelle Bramley 
General Manager Strategy, Regulation and Corporate Affairs 
 

 




